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RMSIR 2020 Update – Another victim of Covid-19! 

This poster was the promise of another exciting 
Raja Muda Selangor International Regatta this 
year, supposedly the 31st instalment of one of the 
proudest traditions of the RSYC! 
 
Alas, it will not be. The on-going coronavirus 
pandemic has put paid to our enthusiasm in 
organising this year’s Regatta which the Club 
Committee had to, reluctantly, put on hold. 
Unless the situation improves, the Club will have 
to give the Regatta a miss this year. 
 
Plans for an alternative event, on a more modest 
scale, may be organised should the CMCO 
regulations lighten up enough to allow it. 

 

Passes required for Contractors w.e.f. 1 November 2020 

The Club will be introducing passes to contractors and their employees who seek 
access to carry out their work in the RSYC premises and grounds. This will be put 
on trial with effect from 1 November 2020. 
 
This is to ensure proper registration for CMCO compliance and to maintain better 
security. Third parties who will be carrying out work at the boat yards, slipway or 
boats at the pontoons will be required to register.  
 
Please give your full cooperation to the Club and Security personnel in carrying 
out their duties to implement and monitor this new initiative. Any constructive 
feedback will be most welcomed. 
 
Members and contractors are advised to check with the Office, the Security 
personnel and the Notice Boards and Club website for more details. 
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It is with deep regret that the Club Committee informs that the Club will 
have to cancel two other major events for the remaining period of 2020. 
These are the annual RSYC-Pengail fishing competition normally held 
in December and the New Year Eve’s Party.  
 
The Committee hopes Members understand the need to do this and that 
everyone is complying with the SOPs and health advisories to keep us all 
safe until the pandemic is brought under control.  
 

 

To all our Hindu members, staff and friends, may the 

Deepavali lamps of joy illuminate your life with endless 

happiness, prosperity and good health!  
Diwali, Divali or Deepavali, is an 
ancient Hindu festival to celebrate the 
victory of light over darkness, good 
over evil, hope over despair and 
knowledge over ignorance. 
 
Hindu homes will be decorated with 
welcoming rangolis or kolams, and 
diyas or earthen lamps are lit to 
acknowledge the presence of Lakshmi, 
the goddess of wealth, Goddess Kali is 
worshipped in Bengal and, in north 
India, the festival commemorates the 
time when Lord Rama returned to 
Ayodhya with Sita, Lakshmana, and 
Hanuman. 

 


